
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Clothes Collection 

We are taking part in the ‘Bag 2 School’ collection on Friday October 25th. 
These items will be weighed and school then receives payment for them. 

They DO accept 

 Men’s, ladies’ and children’s clothing 
 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 
 Handbags 
 Hats 
 Bags 
 Scarves and ties 
 Jewellery 
 Lingerie 
 Socks 
 Belts 
 Soft toys 
 Household linen 
 Household curtains 
 Household towels 
 Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 

 

They DO NOT accept 

 Duvets and blankets 
 Pillows and cushions 
 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats) 
 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 
 School uniforms with and without logo 
 Corporate clothing and workwear 
 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

Collection bags will soon be in the school reception area; you may also use 
any other plastic bin or charity bag. Please send any donations to school 
on Thursday 24th October or Friday 25th October in time for a 4pm collection.       
Thank you! 

 


